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OUR NEXT MEETING IS 

February 12, 2019 

 

APD COMMUNITY ROOM 

7:00 P.M. 

Established 1994 

February Meeting... 

Our guest speaker for January was Officer Marco Gomez who gave a presentation regarding 
A.L.I.C.E. Training.   This training taught participates on what things should be done in an actual 
Active Shooter situation.  This training consisted of the classroom session at our January meeting 
and a practical session which is described below.  

A.L.I.C.E. Practicals... 
On January 17th and January 19th  members took the information that they received 
at the January meeting and put it into action by participating in A.L.I.C.E. Training.  
With this training they got to see first hand in a scenario what could happen and 
how to react if ever put in the situation where it is needed.   Thanks to Officer’s 
Archer and Townsend for the initial planning, to Officer’s Gomez, Archer , Calice 
and Rodriquez on making this training a reality. 

January Meeting Recap... 

We are please to announce that our guest speaker for February meeting will be Chief Kristen 
Ziman.  The Chief will be discussing 2019 Initiatives and plans for the future.  
We hope to see you there!  



 

25 Year Group Photo... 

Upcoming Events... 
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We have been announcing that we are in the process of planning a 25 year Anniversary celebration, 
This is still in the early stages of planning.  What we do know is that the tentative date will be the 
first part of June but the actual date is yet to be determined. We will keep you  updated as plans are 
set.   

Silver Jubilee (25 Year Celebration)... 

In recognition of the 25 year Anniversary we will be having a group photo of all available current alumni members .  This photo 
will take place on our regular Meeting Date for April.  It will be Tuesday April 9th and will be taken at  West Aurora High 
School.  More information and instructions will be sent closer to the date.   
 
We do ask that all members wear their CPAAA Shirt. 

Cop on Top 2019... 

HEADS UP—COP ON TOP this year will be May 17th.  Times and locations will be announced closer to the date. 

Thank you!  

Budget... 

ID’s... 

While it was discussed at the January meeting, it has been decided that the budget will not be sent out prior to the February 
meeting.  Copies will be handed out at the February meeting prior to discussion and approval.   

For those of you who have not already received the renewal sticker for your ID please make sure to bring your ID with you to the 
meeting. Class #46 ID’s are ready and can be picked up at the February meeting.   

A huge thank you to Dave Carlson for your immediate response to the request of  a knee walker for Dawn Pellegrini.  It is 
members like you that make this organization a success.    



 

..The Citizen Police Academy Alumni of Aurora is a 501(c) (3) nonprofit organization. Our mission is to promote and enhance the 
relationship between the community and the Aurora Police Department through continuing law enforcement education of our 
members and the community, supporting and promoting special projects that strengthen the services provided by the Aurora 
Police Department, and assisting the Aurora Police Department in specific projects. 
 
..This newsletter is published monthly. Opinions expressed in this publication do not necessarily represent the opinion and/or  
objectives of the membership or the board of directors. All articles submitted are subject to editing for style, allotted space, and 
good taste. Authors submitting articles for publication are responsible for their contribution. The Citizen Police Academy Alumni 
of Aurora assumes no responsibility or liability for missing or inaccurate attribution. 
 

Address comments and inquiries to Citizen Police Academy Alumni of Aurora, 1200 E Indian Trail Aurora, IL.  60505 
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CONDOLENCES /GET WELL 
 
Our condolences to James Durkin on the loss of his Mother In Law Evelyn Stoginski. 
 
..If you or anyone in the Alumni has suffered an illness or  loss of someone in their life, please let Janice Lindley know so we can acknowledge 
them in our newsletter. 

Other Important Information... 

Our Volunteers... 

Denny Wowra  James Shaw  Janice Lindley  Jim Schweizer 

President 1st Vice President 2nd Vice President  Communications Coordinator 

wowra325@comcast.net Jes950@aol.com cpaaa1994@outlook.com  cpaaaurora@gmail.com 

(630) 362-0854 (630) 978-4268 (630) 687-5992  (630) 585-1485 

       

Veronica Adame  Diana Wilkie  Dave Bohman   
Treasurer Secretary Past President   

vern_adame@yahoo.com dianawilkie@aol.com bohmand@gmail.com   

(630) 290-2982 (630) 615-1904 (630) 639-7515   

     

Jay Short James Durkin Beth Carter   

Event Coordinator Membership Coordinator APD Liaison   

jshort398@yahoo.com drknfmly@att.net carterb@apd.aurora.il.us   

(630) 621-8874 (630) 774-7589 (630) 256-5007   

Employee Recognition Jan 16 

Elana Newkirk 

Ken VanAndel 

Louis VanAndel 

Terra Barnes 

Suzette Griffin 

Basia Geiger 

Denny Wowra 

Jay Short 

Dave Bohman 

Tree Take Down 

Randy Brown 

Ken VanAndel 

Louise VanAndel 

Terra Barnes and son Asher 

Patricia Milroy 

Beth Carter 

Thanks to Theresa Vonhoff, Laurie Bolbot and 
Megan Fitzgerald for bringing treats to our 
January meeting 

 



 

CPAAA Calendar 
Dates are approximate and are subject to change as 

information becomes available 

Event Date 
(if known) 

 Comments Status 

2019  
   

APD Employee of Year Ceremony  Members asked to assist at the event  

CPA Spring Practical's  Members help with building search and traffic stop 
classes. You can be as bad or good as you want to be. 

 

CPA Spring Graduation  Members help serve pizza at graduation & encourage 
graduates to join our organization 

 

NCPAA Conference CANCELLED CPAAA pays registration for two Board members and 
one  at large member as well as two Officers 

 

25 Year Group Picture 4/9/2019 West Aurora High School  

Police Week  Members help at Police Week events including  
Ceremony at APD  

 

Cop on Top 5/17/2019 Members help officers collect donations for Special 
Olympics at various Dunkin Donut locations 

 

Police Week Cookout 5/20/2019 9Members help setup, serve and cook for the annual 
Police Week Cookout. 

 

4th of July Parade 7/4/2019 Members  ride on the float or walk along side  

APPO Golf Outing  Members sell closest to the hole chances and assist 
with the outing, also teams of four will be formed 

 

25 Year Celebration 6/9/2019?? Place and time TBD  

RiverEdge  Members assist RiverEdge Park employees with  
entrance gate staffing at various functions 

 

Annual Car Wash  Members wash cars to raise funds  

CPA Fundraising BBQ  TBD   

CPA Fall Practical's   Members help with building search and  traffic stop 
classes. You can be as bad or good as you want to be. 

 

CPA Fall Graduation  Members help serve pizza at graduation and encourage 
graduates to join our organization 

 

Annual Christmas Party    

2019—General Member Meetings  1/8, 2/12, 3/12, 4/9, 5/14, 8/13, 9/10, 10/8, 11/12  
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